
Hello ASD-W Families, 

I wish to advise you that the last day of school for students...as we currently practice through the 
Continuity of Learning Plan and at a distance from home...will be Friday, June 12.  Learning options and 
courses should be completed by this date.  The official date assigned to a graduating student to be 
considered "a graduate" is Friday, June 19. 

At this time, I can confirm a K-8 report card will be prepared for K-8 students.  More information 
regarding high school report cards will follow. 

We recognize the importance of celebrating the achievements of our more than 1800 graduating 
students from ASD-W.  More details will follow regarding plans for graduation. 

All the best and have a great week. 

David McTimoney, Superintendent 

 


